Online Security an FTC Issue

Save to myBoK

The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) has established the FTC Advisory Committee on Online Access and Security to "provide advice and recommendations to the Commission regarding implementation of fair information practices by domestic commercial Web sites—specifically, providing online consumers reasonable access to personal information collected from and about them and maintaining adequate security for that information." Advice and recommendations will be provided in the form of a written report to the FTC on options for implementing reasonable access to and adequate security for personal information collected online. The report, due to the FTC by May 15, 2000, will also include the estimated costs and benefits of each option.

The Advisory Committee held its initial meeting on February 4, and expects to meet at least four times before it is terminated on May 31, 2000.

For detailed information concerning the Advisory Committee, visit www.ftc.gov.

Source: Journal of AHIMA 71:4 (April 2000)

Driving the Power of Knowledge

Copyright 2022 by The American Health Information Management Association. All Rights Reserved.